
CITY OF AMARILLO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Board of Review 
for Landmarks, Historic Districts, and Downtown Design may 
assemble for the Amarillo Regional Workshop for the 2022-2032 
Texas Statewide Historic Preservation Plan of the Texas Historical 
Commission from 10am to noon on December 2, 2021 at 900 S. Polk 
Street (Santa Fe Building).   

 
No official business will be discussed, except as may be incidental 
to comments or questions about the Board of Review for 
Landmarks, Historic Districts, and Downtown Design, no vote or 
decisions will be made by the Board of Review for Landmarks, 
Historic Districts, and Downtown Design. 

Posted this 24th day of November 2021. 


